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I am writing to express my opposition to HB 3076, as it would impose a significant 

financial burden and operational challenges on my business. I am a single mother, 

and I founded a cerakoting business last year. According to the ATF, this is 

considered a manufacturing activity, and to comply with local regulations, I had to 

obtain my Type 07 FFL. 

I operate as a home-based FFL and am concerned that the substantial cost of 

installing the necessary security measures to meet the compliance requirements 

would be prohibitive. This financial strain would likely cause me to have to relinquish 

my license, which would negatively impact my business and jeopardize the stability of 

my family. 

I believe that an exception should be made for home-based FFLs who mainly engage 

in manufacturing or gunsmithing activities. I should not be required to implement the 

same level of security measures as a store front business.  

 

Thank you for your time. 


